
 

   

Notice of 
 

Road Allowance Closure and Sale Request 
 

 
Council has received a request to stop-up, close and sell a portion of unopened road 
allowance between Concession 4 and 5 in Lot 1 of the Dummer Ward, to the adjacent 
property owner, as shown on the sketch below. 
 
Prior to Council commencing this process, Council is requesting to receive any 
comments that persons may have, relative to this request – either in support of or in 
opposition thereto. We would appreciate any comments being in writing and being 
received by the Municipal Office on or before January 11, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Dated at the Township of Douro-Dummer this 23rd day of December, 2021. 
 
Martina Chait-Hartwig 
Acting Clerk 
Township of Douro-Dummer 
894 South St., P.O. Box 92 
Warsaw, Ontario K0L 3A0 
705-652-8392, ext. 210 
Fax:  705-652-5044 
Martinac@dourodummer.on.ca 
  

 
Approximate location of Bell Canada buried cable. 
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